
January 14, 2025  

 

  Anjo Mayor Motohito Mitsuboshi     

  (Official seal omitted)     

 

Regarding Change of Address (Notice) 

 

We would like to inform you that due to the completion of the 

land readjustment project around Sakurai Station, your address 

has changed as shown below. 

Details 

1 Date of change: January 11, 2025 (Saturday) 

2 Change contents: As per attached certificate 

3 Others 

(1) Five certificates are enclosed for each person, but if 

there are not enough certificates, they will be issued free 

of charge at the following locations. Please note that 

identification documents are required for issuance. 

A. Citizens Division (City Hall main building 1st floor) 

B. Northern Branch (inside the Northern Community Center) 

C. Sakurai Branch (inside Sakurai Community Center) 

D. Meisho Branch (inside Meisho Plaza) 

E. Certificate/Passport Center (1st floor, Anforet main 

building) 

(2) In order to let your acquaintances know your new address, 

we will enclose 50 "Postcards for notification of 

address(location) change" provided by the post office, so 

please make use of them. 

(3) This translation is for the benefit of foreign residents, 

and if there are any discrepancies between the Japanese 

version and the other language versions, the content of the 

Japanese version shall apply. 



Contact information 

Matters related to land readjustment projects 

Land Readjustment Division Sakurai/Mikawa Anjo Section 

(0566-71-2261) 

Matters related to certification 

Citizen Division Certification Section (0566-71-2221) 

 About address 

Citizen Division Notification Section (0566-71-2268) 


